
RENDCOMB COLLEGE 

NOTES FOR PARENTS OF NEW BOYS. 

A bicycle is allowed. 

Anoraks of conventional pattern and plain colour are allowed. 

Please do not send or allow your boy to bring back unofficial clothing 

like high-necked or loud pullovers, jeans, coloured socks. 

As long as clothes conform with regulations, there is no need for parents 

to feel that it is essential for their son to come with a completely now 

outfit. It does not matter, for instance, if dressing gowns or pyjamas 

are on the small side, nor if stockings have been refooted; and if a pair 

of shoes is old and patched but will see another few months’ use, let him 

bring them. 

It may be of assistance to parents who are choosing stockings, ties and 

shirts, to know that the College suits are dark grey in colour. 

Slippers and the like are best marked with a name tape on the tongue. 

Ball point pens are not permitted and parents are particularly asked not 

to send these. 

Boys who bring watches to school should have their names clearly engraved 

on the back. 

Parents are particularly asked not to send aspirins, aperients, tonics or 

fruit salts. Medicines of any kind should be sent direct to Matron and 

not given to the boy. 

It is expected that each boy will return at the beginning of the term 

having had his hair cut, his shoes repaired and with his clothes in good 

order. 

Parents are advised to order Cash’s Name Tapes early, as delivery takes 

about 6 weeks from date of order. Please see that the school number is on 

the name tape. 

LUGGAGE. A trunk plus an attache case in which necessary articles for one 

night may be carried is the most suitable form of luggage but one or two 

suitcases can be used instead of a trunk. 

SCHOOL NUMBER Your son’s school number will be ...... His shoes should be 

marked with this number in brass tacks on the instep. Where this cannot 

be done, a name tape must be attached to the tongue. 


